
From: MRegan6264@aol.com [mailto:MRegan6264@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 12:16 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: Asking for your support for People, Incorporated 

 
Councilman Stark, 

Thank you for your work on behalf of Ward 4 and the City of St. Paul.  I am writing to request that you 

support the staff recommendation to rezone 1784 Lacrosse Avenue so that a very important service for 

people with mental illnesses can locate there. 

I know too well the need for accessible mental health crisis services as I have lost two brothers to suicide 

as a result of mental illness.  Our community and our friends and families need your support to bring this 

important, effective program to this area of St. Paul. 

Thank you! 

Mary 

  

Mary Regan, LICSW 

Executive Director 

Minnesota Council of Child Caring Agencies 

1000 Westgate Drive, Suite 252 

St. Paul, MN 55114 

651-290-6272 direct line 

612-310-4112 cell 

www.mccca.org 

 


